
 
 

 
 

Heather Caprette 
18130 Geauga Lake Rd 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44023 

Dear Heather Caprette 

  

This letter confirms your attendance and participation in Search Engine Optimization on 
11/1/2011. You are awarded 1.4 continuing education units (CEUs) for completion of this 
class.   

  

Thank you for choosing the Professional Development Center at the Monte Ahuja 
College of Business. Do not hesitate to contact us for all of your training and 
professional development needs. 

  

Kind Regards,   

  

 
Marie Herlevi, MLRHR, MLS  

Program Manager, Outreach and Business Centers 
Monte Ahuja College of Business 


